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March 24, 2014 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

RE:  EB-2013-0111 
 
On March 18th, Atikokan Hydro submitted a letter addressing the Transmission and 
Connection rate errors. 
 
In the last paragraph Atikokan requested that the discrepancy be addressed through the 
IRM 2014 process. 
 
The correct date should read IRM 2015 as this would address the December 2013 
balances in the RSVA accounts 1584 and 1586 and be applicable for May 1, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Cheryl Marusyk 
Atikokan Hydro Inc. 
 


